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The Cary-Grove High School Booster Club is pleased to be sponsoring  
the 22​th​  annual Post Prom on Friday April 26, 2019! 

 
The evening's Post Prom event will feature a moonlit cruise along the Chicago lakefront aboard the "Spirit of Chicago."  Luxury motor coaches will 
provide transportation the entire evening for all of the students attending Post Prom.  
 
The CGHS Booster Club contributes approximately $13,000 per year toward the cruise and the coach buses to help defray the cost to the 
students.  
 
The purchase of a Post Prom ticket entitles you to the following: 

● Post Prom Tickets at a reduced price.  
● Deluxe motor coach transportation from school to Prom.  Those not attending Post Prom will ride in yellow school buses. 
● The same deluxe buses will pick you up after Prom and take you to Navy Pier. 
● We will board the "Spirit of Chicago" for a two-hour moonlit cruise along Chicago's beautiful waterfront. 
● Your special evening will continue as you dance and party with your friends while cruising on Lake Michigan. 
● The "Spirit of Chicago" has three floors and is reserved for Cary-Grove High School only.  
● Two DJ's will play throughout the cruise on separate dance floors. 
● A light snack buffet will be served on two floors.  Open soda bars available on all three floors.  
● When the cruise is over, the coach buses will return you to CGHS. (around 4:00am) 
 

The CGHS Booster Club tries to keep the price to students reasonable while keeping the cost to the Booster Club within our budget.  This is done 
through fundraising and donations from local businesses, organizations, parents and anyone who supports the CGHS Booster Club.  
 
This year we are offering the Post Prom tickets for: $55.00 per Person 

 
Post Prom tickets must be purchased at the same time Prom tickets are purchased.​  ​Post Prom tickets are limited​. 
 
Tickets are not refundable and are not transferable. 
 
By purchasing tickets to attend this year's Post Prom, you and your guest are agreeing to the following:  

● To abide by District #155 Prom policy.  Including the ​No Smoking​ policy! 
● No late arrivals!  Any student arriving after 5:00 pm may be denied attending Prom and Post Prom. 
● No backpacks or carry-on bags will be permitted 
● Formal attire is required, there will be no need to bring a change of clothing  
● Shoes must be worn at all times on the boat... bring comfortable shoes if necessary!(flip flops are great) 
 

Parents of both students need to sign the permission form. We intend to arrive back to CGHS between 4:00 am and 4:30 am. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Susie Leach at 847-254-2507. 
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